
 

 
 
 
Dear GP: 
 
 
The person presenting this letter has been selected to take part in an important archaeological 
training project in Italy this summer run by the University of Southampton. Under new Health 
and Safety legislation in Italy participation in archaeological projects is only allowed if the 
person concerned has specified medical certification. I would be most grateful if you could 
provide that certification on the form below after running the specified tests.  
 
Many thanks for your help in this rather onerous process. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Professor Simon Keay 
Director of the Portus Excavations 
University of Southampton 
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Portus Archaeological Excavations 2015 
 
 
Statement 
 
 
I, the undersigned, do certify that ……………………………………… has undergone the 
following tests: 
 
 
 
   ECG test (Electro-Cardiogram):                       (Date) 
 
   A Peak-Flow test (Spirometria):                       (Date) 
 
   Anti-tetanus injection/recent booster:               (Date) 
 
 
Furthermore, I certify that to the best of my knowledge that he/she is in sound health and is fit 
enough to work on an archaeological excavation. 
 
 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Name of GP: 
 
Address of Practice: 
 
 
 
 
Official Stamp: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


